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Lower Post Alley Closed for Gum Wall Cleaning   

Alley Closed to Through Traffic (Vehicles and Pedestrians) 

Access to Senior Center and Lower Levels to Remain Open 
 

Wednesday, September 12 – Friday, September 17* 

8 a.m. – 5 p.m. each day 

We are scheduled for the annual Gum Wall cleaning. The cleaning will take place over 
three days. During this time, a contractor will steam clean the Gum Wall and 
surrounding area in Lower Post Alley. While the work is taking place, there will be a 
barricade at First Avenue and cars will not be able to enter the alley due to the presence 
of workers and equipment. Deliveries in the alley will need to be made before or after 
the work each day. 
 
There will be pedestrian access from First Avenue to Ghost Alley Espresso and to the 
ramp to the Senior Center and the Lower Levels. Stairs from PDA office to the Alibi 
Room will remain open. Pedestrian access will be closed in the work area. 
 
*These dates are tentative with cleaning possibly ending early or being extended. 
 
Contact: Jeff Jarvis or Daniel Reddin at the PDA, 206-774-5241 
Day of contact: Market Security at 206-682-2253 

 

TENANT ALERT 
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